
As part of Minority Mental Health Awareness Month, DHHS will host a
 webinar aimed at reducing stigma and raising awareness of the 

mental health disparities and unique struggles that racial and 
ethnic minority communities experience in North Carolina.

Beyond Cultural Competence 
Minority Mental Health Awareness Webinar

Thursday, July 14, 2022
2-4:30 p.m.

Join Link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1531847720469235215


